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August 20, 2025 
 
Resignation from Pickleball Club Board: 
 
A recent policy clarification by the CA has prompted me to resign my position on the Pickleball Club board 
to avoid a potential conflict of interest. My resignation is effective immediately. I will continue in my role as 
a certified teaching pro. John Orton will assume the role of club president until we hold elections in 
November. See you on the courts! 
 
Greg Eisman 


